
I am a motorcycle rider and very much support SB 574. My commute takes me from NE Portland to Hillsboro and back. This bill will 
be a literal life saver. I have been rear-ended in my car on highway 26 and the car was totalled. Had I been on my motorcycle I 
would have been killed. SB 574 will allow motorcyclists to avoid being stuck in the dangerous position of hoping traffic behind you 
will actually stop in stop and go traffic. 


